Communication : C 53
Committee of the Whole (2)
May 12, 2021

Agenda ltem # 4

From: Ann

Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 11:15 AM

To: Antoine, Mark <Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re: Notice: Velmar Centre Property Limited - 4101 Rutherford Road - OP.19.003,
7.19.008 ,and DA.19.042

I live at- Velmar Dr,

Once again | am writing to get your support TO VOTE AGAINST this proposal. We as residence of
Weston Downs have given reasons why this should not be approved and nothing has changed since
last public meeting. If anything during this very difficult time during this pandemic it should support
your decision not to approve this . Protect quality of life and our neighbourhood.

Anna Garisto

Sent from my iPhone

On May 4, 2021, at 2:13 PM, Antoine, Mark <Mark.Antoine@vaughan.ca> wrote:

Good Day, please see attached.

Should you wish to provide your comments on the proposed development,
there are many ways to participate in the meeting and have your say while
Vaughan City Hall remains closed to the public, including:

e speaking live via teleconference to Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua and
Members of Council during the meeting. To pre-register to speak at
an electronic-participation meeting, send a completed Request to
Speak form (PDF) to clerks@vaughan.ca or call Access Vaughan at
905-832-2281. Participants will be provided instructions on how to
connect to the meeting. A test meeting will also be held before every
electronic-participation meeting to allow participants to test their
connection and software. Members of the public can connect
through their own computer, smartphone or tablet.

» speaking live from a telephone (regular landline or cellphone) during



the meeting. To pre-register to speak via telephone, please contact
the Office of the City Clerk at clerks@vaughan.ca or call Access
Vaughan at 905-832-2281.

e submitting a written communication for review by Members of
Council as part of an agenda item. All written communications can
be emailed to the Office of the City Clerk at clerks@vaughan.ca.

All speaker requests and written submissions must be received by noon
on the last business day before each meeting. In addition, they must relate
to a matter on the agenda, clearly state the request or message trying to
be conveyed and include the participant’s name and contact information.
The name and address for any citizens submitting a communication —
written, electronic or by telephone — will appear in the public record and be
posted online following the meeting.

For additional details about submitting a communication or speaking live,
visit vaughan.ca/HaveYourSay.

Sincerely,

Mark Antoine M.PI., MCIP, RPP
Senior Planner

905-832-8585 ext. 8212 | mark.antoine@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
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This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for
the attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended
recipient or have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by
return e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from your computer,
including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of
this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the recipient is strictly
prohibited.
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